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 Lesley Stevas OBJ2016/4791/P 20/10/2016  11:28:40 I object to this planning application.

The height of the proposed property is overbearing and will be higher than the current property.

I also feel that the proposed wall in the front of the building gives a feeling of exclusion to the 

community and is aesthetically unpleasing. If the wall were lower it would be more acceptable.

If this plan was approved it would set a dangerous precedent for further increases in roof height of 

other properties which would lead to a degradation of the road.
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